TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING AGENDA
June 25, 2001

6:30 P.M. Call meeting to order —

O1l needs for 2001-2002

Review fees for dropping off appliances at ARTS
Tri-Town excavation tentative meeting July 18™ 6:00 p.m.
Request to use School Field for Circus

Gravel Pit — North Branch Road

Review and sign MS-5

Miscellaneous items to sign —

ProVal Software License & End User Agreement
Fire Warden Appointment

Yield Tax (2)

Intent to Cut



TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 25, 2001

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Phil Dwight, Selectman Dave Penny and
Sherry Milier.

6:30 p.m. Meeting called to order —

2001-2002 Oil needs —

We have received bids from three different oil companies for the purchase of oil for the
year 2001-2002. The Contoocook Valley School District has decided to go with Irving
out of Concord, NH. After a brief discussion the Selectmen unanimously agreed to gO
with a local company (Rymes) at a price of .98.

A.RT.S. -

Bill Lang had stated that the person who picks up our scrap metal was nolonger interested
in picking it up. D.C. Slocumb, who currently hauls away our cardboard, etc. was
contacted and he is willing to put one of his trailers at the Transfer Station and haul away

the scrap metal for approximately $100 a load more than the previous person. This will
cost about $500 a year.

There was a brief discussion regarding the current costs for dropping off appliances.
D.C. Slocumb will not accept appliances unless the freeon is removed. Selectman
Dwight spoke with Bill Reid who stated their Road Agent removes all freeon for a fee of
$6.00. Contact will be made to see if he could also provide Antrim with this service. A
new fee schedule was unanimously approved.

7:00 p.m. — 7:15 p.m. Non-Public Session to discuss a delinquent tax issue —

Tri-Town Meeting —
The Selectmen from Antrim, Bennington and Francestown will meet on July 18, 2001 at

6:00 p.m. to discuss future excavation. The meeting will be at the Bennington Town
Hall. This date is subject to change.

Use of Shea Field -

The Parks & Rec. forwarded a request for use of Shea Field for a circus. The Selectmen
unanimously agreed that they couldn’t make a decision without more information. The
request was referred back to the Parks & Rec. Committee.

Aiken House Committee —
Bob Flanders has appointed the following people to be members of the Aiken House
Committee - Martha Pinello, Len Pagano, Kristen Readell, Wayne Nichols, Isabelle

Nidchols and Phil Dwight. They will hold their first meeting at 6:30 p.m. Monday, July
2"



Selectmen’s meeting minute’s cont.

Miscellaneous items signed —
MS-5

Yield Tax (2)

Intent to cut (1)

Forest Fire Warden Appointment

Review and Approve minutes June 11, 2001 —
The minutes of June 11 were unanimously approved.

The next Selectmen’s meeting will be July 9, 2001.

Respectfully submitted,




